
What to Expect from Your Employer When 
You’re Expecting: 

A Webinar for Working Mothers in Nevada

Tuesday, July 18, 2023 
12:00 - 1:30 PM PST

 In this free webinar, The U.S. Department of Labor’s 
Wage and Hour Division and Women’s Bureau, the 
U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission, 

and the State of Nevada's Office of the Labor 
Commissioner will provide workers, worker 

advocates, and other stakeholders with information 
on the federal and Nevada state laws that protect 

pregnant workers from discrimination, provide time 
off for the birth or adoption of a child, and ensure 

nursing workers can take breaks to pump breastmilk 
while at work.

Contact for questions: Community Outreach Specialist Susana Sanchez at Sanchez.Susana@dol.gov
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